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Home discussion    

question                       

Stan asked… What 

should you do if you 

see something          

unpleasant online?  
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Our weekly newsletter is posted on Teams and our school website every week! 

It was lovely to see so many parents in the hall after school on Thursday, meeting with 

teachers to discuss children’s progress. It went so well we can’t wait until the next one, 

which will be held on Tuesday!  We are so lucky to have such brilliant relationships 

within our Roseberry family.                                                                 Mrs Channing   

Pupils of the week         

William Suthers                   

Jed Gabiche                                

Dylan Long                        

Elyssa Hayward                    

Olivia Wheldon                      

Jacob Delaney                     

Molly Skerry                            

Alex Healy Dufosse Belton 

Samuel Davisworth                  

Mia Wheldon              Congratulations, Amanda! 
This week our Assistant Cook, Amanda Fisher, received 

the results of her catering NVQ assessments.                                          
Her hard work and commitment to learning certainly paid 

off, as she passed all areas with distinctions! 
Everyone’s a learner at Roseberry! 

IMPORTANT!        
If you do not have 

the My Child At 
School app, you will 

no longer receive 
any texts to your  

mobile phone. 
Please contact the    
office if you need       

support in setting up 
the app and ensure 
you regularly update 
the app via the App 

store on your device. 
Thanks! 

Global Council Thought 
for the Day 

How often do you leave the 
TV on when you’re 
not even watching 

it? 

  What has Toby seen this week?   
Toby has been really impressed by the beautiful work that children have    

produced in a range of different subjects this week. Beautiful work isn’t just 

seen in English books - it’s everywhere! Children have loved practising their 

art skills in our brand new art skills books. These books will travel with them 

as they move through the school so that they may celebrate years of progress!  

An Amazing Annual Teacher Treasure Hunt!  
Thank you to everyone who made our treasure hunt a 

success.  We raised an amazing £237 for school funds! 
Well done!  

The winning raffle ticket numbers are as follows: 
1st prize  730     2nd prize  675      3rd prize  533 

Sporting successes! 
Congratulations to Daniel Lavender, who has been selected to represent the North 

East at the Traditional Tang Soo Do Federation UK International Championships at the 
National Arena in Cardiff on 21st April. We feel very proud of him and look forward to 

hearing of his success! 
Layla Bint started swimming with Guisborough swimming club 10 months ago,     

swimming for over 6 hours per week and breaking the young swimmer's records within 
the club that have stood for decades. Her recorded times are exceptional and she   
always competes against other competitors within a much higher age group. She     

recently represented Guisborough at County level swimming in a category two years 
above her age group. She works tirelessly to reach her goals and her dedication has 

brought great rewards. She has entered three Galas, competing in twenty races,      
resulting in being awarded 18 Gold and 2 Silver medals. As a result of this, she is now 
ranked No1 in the North East and Yorkshire in some swimming disciplines and top 3 in 

most. Her next goal is to test her ability against the best in the North Zones in a        
regional competition when she's old enough to enter (hopefully next year).                     

She's definitely a credit to the club and is very highly regarded. 
Congratulations to Harry Fox and Frankie Russell, who have been given their    

schedule for the matches they will play whilst representing Cleveland Schools Cricket 
Association. Good luck, boys! 

Well done to our Y5/6 Football Team, for a great friendly match against                              
Whale Hill Primary School on Wednesday!  



School meals alert: Roast of the Day is served every Wednesday! Mmm…! 

Act of Kindness  
Congratulations to                                                          
Boe Lambert and  
 Daisy Broomhead                             

who have been nominated 
for being kind and caring 
towards other children. 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Important Dates 
28th March 3.30pm - 6.30pm Parents’ Evening 
in the lower school hall (the appointment book-
ing system is now live on MCAS) 
27th March 4pm Meeting for Y4 children’s      
parents re Times Tables on Home and School 
Learning Partners Teams channel with Mrs 
Charlton -  just log onto the channel! 
31st March Break up for the holiday! 
17th April School closed for staff training 
18th April Children return to school! 
19th April Y6 East Barnby parents’ meeting in 
school - details to follow 
1st May Bank holiday - school closed 
8th May Bank Holiday for the Coronation of King 
Charles III - school closed 
9th - 12th May Y6 SATs 
15th- 26th May Y6 swimming lessons 
18th May 1.30pm and 6pm Y3/4 production  
More dates are on our website, but save the 

date for… 
RAFT Summer Fair at school on Wednesday 

21st June 3pm - 5pm.                                                
We will need adult volunteers, please! 

Red Nose Day Comic Relief donations! 
Thank you to everyone who donated money to 
Comic Relief. We raised an amazing £182 via 

the QR code (apologies that the minimum       
donation was more than £1). 

We still have Mr Men/Little Miss books for sale 
and will soon be able to let you know how much 

money the sale of these raised! 

Extra Curricular Clubs                                                               
Please note that these are in addition to our whole 

school, timetabled, enrichment curriculum. 

Choir 
(free) 
Y2-6 

Monday 
Lunch time 

(12.15-12.45 lower hall) 
Mrs Channing 

Learn to play the ocarina 
(free) 
Y5/6 

Tuesday 
Lunch time 

(12.00 – 12.30) 
Mrs Weyell 

Cross Country 
(free) 

Y3/4/5/6 

Wednesday                                        
Lunch time 
Mrs Davis 

Football team 
(free) 
Y5/6 

Wednesday                                    
3.20pm - 4.20pm                               

Mark Shimwell 

Chess 
(free) Y3/4 

 

Thursday 
3.10pm – 4.10pm 

Mrs Barker and William’s 

Grandad 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable on 

MCAS) 
Y3-6 

Thursday                                       
3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Multi sports (not football) 

(Charge applies) 
Y1-6 

Friday                           
3.00pm - 4.10pm 
Mark Shimwell 

Karate 
(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 

Friday                             
3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Sensei James Scanlon  

Managing behaviour - dispelling myths! 
We are really proud of the positive behaviour we see 

in classrooms and on the playground each day.   
However, from time to time, children’s behaviour may 

fall below our expected standards. When this        
happens, we try to understand the reason for the       

unacceptable behaviour, offer support, involve       
parents and issue sanctions in line with our                    

Managing Behaviour Policy. Sometimes, reasonable 
adjustments are made in response to behaviour that 

may be linked to a child’s disability or complex 
needs. This process is thorough, but not done      

publicly and so although children may have            
witnessed unacceptable behaviour, they don’t see 

how it has been addressed.                                                            
There is a myth that children who misbehave are   

allowed to go and have fun with our Family Mentor, 
Lesley. This is a myth! They may go to her to       

practise their calming down strategies, analyse their 
behaviour, or discuss what has happened to enable 
Lesley to gather information that will be shared with 

key staff.  

A visit from Reverend Peverell 
On Monday, we welcomed       
Reverend Peverell into school.   
He spoke to the children about the 
Easter story and helped everyone 
to understand the importance of 
Easter to Christians around the 
world. 

Lunchtime Award 
This week, our award goes to                          

Donika Kimbunga.                                           
Her manners are lovely and she is                

always a good friend to others 
during lunch time playtimes! 

 


